Uploaded to the VFC Website
» » August 2013 <44 «

This Document has been provided to you courtesy of Veterans-For-Change!
Feel free to pass to any veteran who might be able to use this information!

For thousands more files like this and hundreds of links to useful information, and hundreds of
“Frequently Asked Questions, please go to:

Veterans-For-Change

Veterans-For-Change is a A 501(c)(3) Non-Profit Organizaton
Tax ID #27-3820181
CA Incorporation ID #3340400
CA Dept. of Charities ID #: CT-0190794

We appreciate all donations to continue to provide information and services to Veterans and their families.

https://www.paypal.com/cqgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted button id=WGT2M5UTB9A78

Note: VFC is not liable for source information in this document, it is merely
provided as a courtesy to our members & subscribers.

11901 Samuel, Garden Grove, CA 92840-2546


http://www.veterans-for-change.org/
https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=WGT2M5UTB9A78

e UTHealth

The University of Texas
Health Science Center at Houston

2 January 2, 2013
Dear Mr. Carter:

[ have reviewed the materials you sent me about your medical and military history
and have the following conclusions:

You were present in airplanes used in Vietnam for Agent Orange spraying missions.

You spent considerable amount of time in these airplanes. There are DOD studies
which document that these planes used in Vietnam during the Vietnam war are
highly contaminated with the dioxin characteristic of Agent Orange, TCDD. TCDD is
the most toxic of the dioxins.

There is no doubt in my mind, as a physician who has studied Agent Orange and
dioxin in Vietnam and in the USA since 1981 that you have had, as a result of your
work in the military to above background exposure to TCDD from work in fixed
wing aircraft previously used for Agent Orange spraying missions in Vietnam.

This exposure is similar to the amount of exposure Vietnam veterans would be
expected to have and which the VA assumes they have had.

In my professional judgment you are at increased risk for illness from the dioxin in
Agent Orange because of your exposure to it from your military service.

[ have not been paid for my review of your records or this document. If [ can be of
more assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me or refer VA officials to me.

With best wishes for your health in this new year and in coming years,
Sincerely yours,

Arnold Schecter, MD, MPH, FACPM, FACP, FACOEM
University of Texas School of Public Health, Dallas Campus
Professor, Environmental and Occupational Health Program
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